
Welcome to 

GILLINGSTOOL PRIMARY SCHOOL!
Here are some photographs of the parts of school you will use the most when you 
come to school.

We share our school grounds with our friends at New SiblandsPrimary School.



There are three ways into to our school.



There are two ways into the Reception classroom.

This is the classroom door.

These are the sliding doors 
that lead to the garden.


